NEWCASTLE CHORAL SOCIETY
Rare Opportunity: The chance to become Musical Director of one of the leading mixed voice choirs in the North East when Len Young, our Conductor for over 30 years, steps down this July. NCS is noted for its imaginative repertoire of classic works mixed with contemporary pieces premiered locally and other lighter music. Performing three – four concerts annually, the 100 plus members have enjoyed unique opportunities with orchestras and leading professional soloists in local venues, including the Sage Gateshead.
Requirements: Commencing in September 2007, an experienced and energetic musical director who can continue to foster performances of a variety of music to a high standard and help develop challenging concert programmes in conjunction with the committee.
Regular Monday night rehearsals are held with our accompanist in Fenham typically leading to a Saturday night concert. Occasionally a smaller choir from within NCS performs at charitable or corporate functions and it is hoped to continue this tradition at mutually convenient times.
The choir has a long standing relationship with a local orchestra which we hope to maintain, with the musical director being responsible for liaising with the orchestra manager.
Short listed applicants will be asked to lead a rehearsal with the choir as part of the selection process.
Fee: Negotiable
Contact Details:
Write or email including a CV by 19th February 2007 to the Chairman of NCS

Charmian Marshall 

19 Springhouse Lane

Ebchester

Consett

Co. Durham

DH8 0QF

Telephone evenings or weekends 01207 560 555

geoff.marshall@which.net
